
 
 
 
 
Dear Grand Master Glyn Edmonds, 
  
On behalf of the Chairman of the Grand Charity RW Bro Andrew Fraser, MP and the 
Masonicare Board I wish to sincerely thank you for the generous donation 
of $48,582.99 to Masonicare’s Bushfire Disaster Relief Appeal. 
The scale of the fires has been overwhelming. This contribution is a much appreciated 
endorsement of our support for those affected by this terrible disaster, and demonstrates 
the core Masonic principle of Charity. 
For further information on the Bushfire Disaster Relief Appeal please 
visit www.masonicare.org.au. 
In due course we will notify the Jurisdiction as to how the funds generated by the Appeal 
will be distributed to those in need. 
 

Once again thank you for the donation, your support of Masonicare is greatly appreciated. 
  
Fraternally Yours 
  
 

  
RW Bro Andrew Fraser MP PDGM 
Chairman 
  
 


